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Follow us on Facebook Visit our website at OPBlESSING.ORG 

Heads of Households 667 

Individuals 2418 

Professions of Faith 8 

New clients 94 

Prayed for 282 

On October 3rd, Mariano’s of Oak Lawn and the Chicago Corvettes Club held “Cruisin’ for a Cause” and 

donated over 1200 pounds of food to Operation Blessing. This donation will go far in making sure our 

neighbors get good nutritional food on their tables.  

It was a bit overcast, but the shine off of the Vettes made up for it. There were about 80 cars and     

owners in attendance for the event. 

On Saturday, October 17th, Oak Tree Church and Walt’s 

Foods of Tinley Park held a food drive for us. They were 

able to collect in excess of 1500 pounds of food.  Thank you 

to Oak Tree Church, Walt’s Foods Tinley Park, and everyone 

that donated food. 

Thank you to Chicago South Elks Lodge #1596 for your 

generous donation and your continued support. 
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